
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you are aware, the Queen is celebrating her Platinum Jubilee marking 70 years on the throne. 

We would like to mark this occasion by holding a whole school picnic on the field on 

Friday 27th May. 

 

The morning will be filled with learning activities based around the Queen’s reign and also 

creating some beautiful art work which the children can wear, wave and decorate the field with 

for the picnic. 

 

We would love the children to come dressed in the colours of red, white and blue, if they wish. 

The school canteen will be providing a ‘take away’ service on this day. You can order dinners as 

usual and the children will be able to collect them from the canteen and take them out onto the 

field where we will eat as a whole school. 

 

There is also a carnival being organised to process through Hayle, details below. If children are 

going to attend this, they can take anything they create at school home with them to wear at this 

event. There will be more information to follow in the bulletin. 

 

We are looking forward to a sunny day to celebrate this momentous occasion and I know the 

children will enjoy the opportunity to be together as a whole school. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 
Tiffany Pope 

 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


